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                        Parent Workshops 

This half term we have offered a range of parent 

workshops which have been really well attended. The 

workshops on offer have been: Reading, Starting 

School, Outdoor learning and Positive Behaviour. It 

has been wonderful to provide face to face  

workshops again. We would welcome any feedback 

from the workshops as we are always keen to hear 

your views. Please see dates on the back of this  

newsletter for workshops taking place after half term.  

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

We have had a busy start to the summer term. Winnie the dog has been enjoying coming into school 

regularly and getting to know the children. The hatching of the ducklings was a learning highlight  

recently, which provided lots of fascination and conversation amongst the children. Over the past 

two weeks we have started to learn about the Queen and the Jubilee. The classrooms are full of  

wonderful displays. We have written a letter to the Queen and shared some children’s drawings with 

her. We hope to get a letter back! We will be holding our school Jubilee celebrations after half term 

and details of this are in this newsletter. After half term, we will be busy with transitions and supporting 

the children who will be moving onto new settings for September.  

As always, please do not hesitate to contact me if you need anything.  

Helen Ackerman 

Head teacher 

Jubilee Celebrations 
 

After half term, to celebrate the Queen’s Jubilee, parents and carers will be invited into school 

to share cake and scones with their child. Please see dates and timings below: 

 
Wednesday 8th June 

Children in Morning Rainbow Group, Morning Silver Group, Morning Blue Group, Morning Yellow 

Group and Morning Red Group - 11:15am. 

Children in Afternoon Blue Group. Afternoon Yellow Group, Afternoon Red Group, Orange 30 

hour Group and Green 30 Hour Group - 2:30pm.  

Please come through wooden garden gate. 

 
 Thursday 9th June 

All children who attend Purple and Gold Groups and Inventors in Squirrels - 3pm. 

Please come through Squirrels main entrance. 

 
         Treetops - Thursday 9th June 

Morning children - 11am and Afternoon children - 3pm  

Safeguarding 

You will have noticed that there is a 

new barrier for our shared car park with 

Holwell School.  

Please do not walk under the  

barrier and into the car park to access 

nursery.  There are moving vehicles at all 

times of the day and this is not safe. 

Please enter and exit Ludwick through 

the green metal gate and up the path. 

Thank you 



www.facebook.com/ludwicknurseryschool 

Dates for your diary 

 
Monday 6th June Queen’s Platinum Jubilee Celebrations (see details on the front of the 

newsletter) 

 

13th June - Child Safety week - Children will be learning about road safety this week.  

 

w/c 20th June - Arrival of caterpillars and local walks. 

 

Wednesday 22nd June    SEN Coffee and chat.  Top tips and tools to improve sleep  

9:00am - 10:45am. Please email admin to book your place. 

 

Wednesday 29th June - Speech sound workshop 9:00am -10:00am.  

Please email admin to book your place. 

 

Monday 4th July - School closed for INSET day (staff training). 

 

w/c 4th July - Leavers reports - Learning Journals with leavers reports will be shared this week. 

Parents and carers will have the opportunity to arrange a consultation with their keyworker if 

they require more information.  

 

w/c 18th July - End of year ‘Rhyme Time’ - Parents invited along to enjoy a short singing  

performance and to celebrate the end of the year. Dates/times to be confirmed.  

 

Thursday 21st July - Last day of term and ‘End of year Teddy Bears Picnics’ for all  

children. Please note reduced session times (one hour) for the last day of term, so all children 

can enjoy a party. Times to be confirmed.  

 

Friday 22nd July - School closed for INSET day (staff training) 
 

 


